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Parent Council Meeting- AGM Minutes 

Date: 4 September 2018

	Agenda
	Minute

	Present
	HT – Mhairi McDonald, Danielle Brown, Lesley Anne Walsh, Terri Donnell, Demi Donnell, Maria Riberio, Lorna Mullen, Ashleigh McGrory, Sharon Reid, Donna Cornin

	Apologies
	Jacqueline Rowley,  Father John, Laura Connor

	School Fund  Account 2017/2018
	HT gave update on Accounts

	AGM
	New Office Bearers elected:

Chair Person: Danielle Scott

Vice Chair Person: Terri Donnell

Secretary : Maria Riberio

Treasurer: Lesley Anne Walsh

	Head Teacher Report
	HT gave summary of Education Scotland Report.
HT gave information of the Summarised Inspection findings.
All reports can be found on School Website.

School Improvement Plan (SIP) is based on the recommendations of this report.

SIP will be published on Website later this month.

	PC Bank Account/School Fund
	HT stressed the importance of PC fundraising to be banked in own account.  

School fund will cover the deficit in last year’s expenditure. 

Income: £1913         Expenditure: £2555.12       Deficit:    £492.87
Danielle and Lesley Anne will complete application for account. 

Requirements may be needed to amend Parent Council’s Constitution as this was last updated in 2012.

Discussions around fundraising, cost of school outings and treats including pantomimes’. HT stressed that the children will not miss out as the school always applies grants to subsidise trips and buses. 
Outward Bounds trip discussed as there is £4088.34 ring fenced in the school fund to sustain this experience for future pupils. Both trips in the last 4 years have been subsidise by grants and would like to continue this. Year 1 each child paid £50 and Year 2 £100. There were some children who did not require to pay due to circumstances.



	Halloween Disco
	HT will request let for 30 October 6-9:30pm

HT will put out a Flier with Tear off slip indicating the child’s name and contact number.P1-3 must be collected by a responsible adult and P4-7 can have an option to walk home.

All helpers must have completed PVG form for the school. Forms should be collected, completed and returned to the school office ASAP.
Cost of ticket will be £1/£1:50 per family and will include snack. No money will be collected on the night. A register will have the children who have paid for their ticket.

	Communication 
	Danielle will set up a What’s App group with all parents present 

	Fundraising
	Christmas Fayre- 28th November at 3:15pm

PC will have a number of informal meetings to organise Christmas Fayre.
Agreed that some private sellers will be invited to buy a space. These stalls will be kept to people in the community.
Non Uniform days are in the calendar

	Future Dates of meetings
	All meetings will take place at 5:15pm in Staffroom.

Tuesday 6 November
Tuesday 6 February

Tuesday 16  April 

Tuesday 4 June


	AOCB
	None
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